


Please can this be passed to planning asap as should be in 18/4/2017

| cannot access the plans for this site at 45A Regents Park Rd as Camden website will not open it
up. Planning Application 2018/0647/P

Dear Ms Meynell

Our property at no 9 is bordered by this site so we are anxious that you do not allow overlooking,
and ensure that wherever they have dug away the ground the edges are shored up as they
certainly were not when they started. This is a health and safety issue.

We are keen to ensure that they do not undermine our bordering garden at 9 Albert Terrace
Mews.

Thank you

Jenny McCririck

9/10 Albert Terrace Mews
London

NW17TA

Sent from my iPad



